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NEWSLETTER
November – December

Our Duckling’s children have 
been exploring the wonder of 
colour! To support this, we have 
had different colour theme dress 
up days. This has supported 
children’s sense of self, as they 
spoke about their favourite 
colours therefore developing 
likes and dislikes. This  fits in 
well with the topic of ‘ Change in 
Season’, as we have been 
exploring the changing colour of 
the leaves.

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Upcoming
Events
Friday 11th November 2018 
4:00-4:45pm 
Bonfire Stay and Play Sparkler 
Safety Theme 

Tuesday 13th November 2018 
2:00-3:00pm
Grandparents Sensory Afternoon

Friday 23rd November 2018
PJ Day

Wednesday 12th December 2018
10:00 – 11:00am
Christmas Baking Morning Stay 
and Play

Monday 10th December 2018
Visit to the Residential Home

Thursday 20th December 2018
Christmas Jumper Day

Our Little Lambs have been busy exploring 
their sensory impulses.  We created new 
sensory baskets and scheduled a sensory 
morning in the room. During this 
experience the children were able to 
explore different textures around the room, 
which they loved! Sensory experiences are 
important for early development as they 
help to strengthen neural pathways.

Little Lambs

Ducklings

The Farmer’s children have 
been learning ‘All About Me!’.  
The children have been sharing 
photos from home of their 
families and pets to share with 
their friends. Following on from 
this we have been exploring the 
concept of change, as we 
discussed how we have grown, 
how the season has changed 
and also the growth and change 
in the natural world around us. 
We even made our own apple 
crumble using the apples from 
our very own tree!

Little Farmers



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Merry Christmas

and a

Happy New Year

from all the staff 

at Fisherfield! 

The children have been enjoying exploring 
our new curiosity boxes! These are a great 
way to extend your children’s learning as 
they explore items they may not have seen 
before using all their senses. Please feel 
free to explore the  boxes yourself, located 
near the entrance and office.

Book of the month
November

Whatever Next
December
Stickman 

Curious Learners


